
AZARA, May 11: The students of Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering,
GCU visited Technology Innovation Hub (TIH), IIT – Guwahati on 06.05.2024.  The visit
commenced with a warm welcome by the faculty members of TIH, who provided an overview
of TIH, academic programs, research endeavours, fund and facilities available for
entrepreneurs. Students were then guided through the state-of-the-art infrastructure and
well-equipped laboratories such as Drone Lab, 3-D Printing Lab, EV Lab-I (Battery Life
Enhancement), EV Lab-II (Vehicle Module), IoT Lab, Central Workshop (Robotics and
Fabrication Lab), RoV Lab. The visit to Technology Innovation Hub (TIH) proved to be an
enriching and inspiring experience for the students, offering them valuable exposure to
academic excellence and research innovation.
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Faculty members of TIH presenting insights into the new technologies and innovations.
Students exploring the

technological facilities at TIH.



AZARA, May 11: The Dept of Physics arranged for an extension activity of
students in the Indian Meteorological Department, Borjhar on 8th May, 2024.
The students were trained on weather forecasting, rainfall and humidity
measurements. They were also taught about different pressure belts which form
cyclones. They also visited the observatory and had the opportunity to look into
different instruments on weather forecasting.

A PEEK INTO WEATHER FORECASTING:
GCU STUDENTS VISIT IMD, BORJHAR

NEWS BULLETIN
11 MAY 2024

Volume - XV, Issue 4

Authorities of IMD, Borjhar interacting with the students.

Students embracing knowledge about the world of meteorology.



AZARA, May 11: Girijananda Chowdhury University, Guwahati, Assam and Swahid Peoli
Phukan College, Sivasagar together organized a Webinar cum Workshop on
'Questionnaire Development and Validation under Survey Method' on 06 May 2024. Dr.
Dhrubajyoti Nath, Principal, Swahid Peoli Phukan College delivered the welcome
address. Dr. Sampurna Bhuyan, Associate Professor and HoD (I/C), Department of
Economics, GCU was the Resource Person of the workshop. About 50 students
including UG, PG and Research Scholars of Swahid Peoli Phukan College, B. Barooah
College and Girijananda Chowdhury participated in the workshop. A hand-on session of
preparing QR-Code also took place during the workshop. The vote of thanks was given
by Ms. Neha Kar, Assistant Professor, Department of Economics, Swahid Peoli Phukan
College. 
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Participants of the webinar.
Dr. Sampurna Bhuyan Presenting her

lecture on the virtual platform.


